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Wednesday 18th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In Early Years we are keen to develop our outdoor area ready for the children to enjoy during the summer 
terms.  
 
If you have any of the following items and would like to donate them, we would be very grateful. 
 

• Gravel/small stones for a path in the mud kitchen/ planting area 

• Low picketed fencing – for planters  

• Planting equipment- seeds, spades, soil, pots 

• Brightly coloured outdoor fence/shed paint  

• Easels  

• Crates – for large construction  

• Wellies  

• Waterproofs 

• Cushions/ blankets for our reading snug  

• Water toys  

• Measuring jugs 

• Small world toys/ characters 
 
As always, we wanted to say a big thank you for all of your continued support. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Perkins 

EYFS Lead  
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